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11th September 2022 

 After the 10 a.m. Mass on  Sat  and  
after  the  10 a.m. Mass on  the Thurs 
before  the First Friday 

St John the Baptist 
Mon - Sat :10.00 am, 6.00 pm (V),   
Sundays:  10.00 am., 12.00 pm 
St Gabriel's: Sat (Vigil) 5.00pm 
Sunday 10.30 am and 6.00 pm 
St Anthony’s: Sat 5.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 10.00 am, 11.30 am 

  Parish Office      833 4606  

Fr John O’Brien 083 0062411 
Fr. John Callanan S.J. 087 2296894              
Parish Centre:   805 3033 
Bethany Bereavement Support 
Bernadette             087 6445309 
 

On the 2nd  and 3rd Saturday of each 
month at 12 noon.

 

MASSES 

Website www.stjohnsclontarf.ie 

Email clontarfstjohns@gmail.com 

 

Parish Office Opening Hours 
9.00 am—1.00 pm  
Monday to Friday 

CONFESSIONS 

BAPTISMS 

CONTACTS 

Saturday: 
6.00 pm Deirdre Tobin  (Rec Dec) 
Sunday:  
10.00 am Enda Mulvihill (Rec Dec) 
12.00 pm Maeve O’Hanlon (Anniv) 
Also Mary Brady (B/day Rem) 
Monday: 
Anthony Klitzander (Rec Dec) 
Also Angela Higgins (M/Mind) 
Tuesday: 
Special Intention 
Wednesday: 
Angela Duffy Prichard and John Gilmartin 
Thursday:    
Mary Killeen (Anniv) 
Friday: 
Joan O’Flaherty (Months Mind) 
Saturday: 
Special Intention 

Mass Intentions 

First and Second Sunday Mass 
Collection, 3/4 September   
The first collection for the priests of the 
Diocese last weekend was €480 and the 
second collection for Share was €195. 
Many thanks for your continued 
contribution to both collections in these 
financially demanding times. You can 
make use of the special envelopes in the 
church porch or you can avail of the 
Donate button on the Parish Website.  

Pilgrimage to Knock 
The Legion of Mary annual 
pilgrimage to Knock will take 
place on Sunday 25th 
September 2022. Bus fare 
€30.00. For details please 
contact Maura on 01 833 3866 
or Mary on 086 810 6517  

Quote from Pope Francis’ 
Encyclical on the 
Environment, Laudato Si’ 

We must regain the 
conviction that we need one 
another, that we have a 

shared responsibility for others and the world, 
and that being good and decent are worth it. 
We have had enough of immorality and the 
mockery of ethics, goodness, faith and 
honesty. It is time to acknowledge that light-
hearted superficiality has done us no good. 
When the foundations of social life are 
corroded, what ensues are battles over 
conflicting interests, new forms of violence 
and brutality, and obstacles to the growth of a 
genuine culture of care for the environment.  

Pathways: Exploring 
Faith as an Adult 
Pathways is a two-year, 
one evening a week, 
Adult Faith Development course on 
Thursday evenings, run by the Dublin 
Archdiocese in DCU St. Patrick’s 
Campus.There are no exams and no 
written work. Application is now open for 
Contact: Eileen Houlahan at 01 8087594, 
pathways@dublindiocese.ie.    

Season of Creation 
St Francis of Assisi, the 
patron saint of Ecology and 
the founder of the Franciscan 
Order is given due 
prominence in 'Laudato Si'. The title 
itself-which means 'praise be to you'-is 
taken from the opening line of the 
Canticle of the Sun.  This beautiful 
hymn of praise was composed by St 
Francis in1224 and in it he reminds us 
of the interconnected and independent 
relationship we have with all of God's 
creation. His earliest biographer 
Thomas of Celano, writes of Francis 
'He delighted in all the works of God's 
hands and from the vision of joy on 
earth, his mind soared aloft to the life-
giving source and cause of it all.  In 
everything beautiful he saw him who is 
beauty itself.'  

Revised Date For 
Gathering  
The revised date for the 
gathering for Fr Martin is 
Wednesday 28th 
September at 7.30 pm in 
Holy Faith School Hall to 
say goodbye to him. In the 

meantime, anyone who still wishes to make a 
contribution to this event can leave it in an 
envelope marked “Farewell Event” in the 
parish office. Many thanks, from the Parish 
Pastoral Council and Finance Committee . 
Looking forward to seeing you all there. 

Holy Faith 
Clontarf Past Pupils’ 
Association  
Is very pleased to 

announce its first SOCIAL EVENT To 
be held on  
Saturday October 1st, 2022  @ Clontarf 
Lawn Tennis Club, Oulton Rd, Clontarf  
7.30 pm.Tickets will cost €15 to include 
finger food and a welcome drink.  (Any 
profits from the event will be donated to 
the school and/or a local 
charity). Tickets will be on sale via 
Eventbrite.   Numbers are strictly 
limited.   Click link below to purchase 
your ticket (max. 4 per person). https://
www.eventbrite.ie/e/holy-faith-clontarf-
past-pupils-event-2022-tickets-
407917059907   
If you have any queries, please 
email HFCPastPupils@outlook.com  
 ALL WELCOME!!  
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